
Victoria Coats for Kids 

          “Coats on the Bus”  

             Winter Coat Drive                                      

 

Saturday, October 21st 10am to 3pm  

Hillside Centre (North Dairy parking lot) 
 

The Victoria Coats for Kids Association is a registered  
non-profit society which has been operating in the  

Greater Victoria area for 21 years. Many children benefit  
from this program and feel a sense of pride wearing  

their new coats each year. 
 

Hillside Centre is once again supporting  
our annual “Coats on the Bus” event! 

  
Garden City Transportation will be providing a school bus   
to assist us in loading enough “Coats on the Bus” to keep  

every child in need in Victoria warm this winter! 
 

 
 

Look for us on Facebook for updates on the event and encourage  
all your friends to bring gently used or new winter coats;  

they will be distributed to children in need in the  
Greater Victoria area the following week! 

 

On behalf of the kids; “Thanks for caring!” 


